

DIOCESE OF MAITLAND-NEWCASTLE

13 October 2020

Dear families,

## St Nicholas OOSH Summer Vacation Care program

Firstly, I would like to thank you for another fantastic vacation care period, it's terrific to hear how much the children have enjoyed the various activities.

We understand a lot of families are beginning to make plans for the Summer break, so I would like to confirm that St Nicholas OOSH will be operating vacation care as follows:

- Thursday 17 December Tuesday 22 December 2020
- Monday 4 January 2021 Monday 25 January

Please note, all OOSH services will be closed 23 December 2020 - 3 January 2021.

Our vacation care program is designed to provide a fun, safe, supportive and inclusive environment where children can play, explore, be creative and use their imagination. We are currently working to develop the summer vacation care program and we look forward to sharing both the program and locations with you in Week 6 of Term 4.

As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us on vacationcare@stnicholasoosh.org.au

Yours sincerely,

## Tracey Sweetman

General Manager Operations, St Nicholas OOSH